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We as a training provider feel that the proposed policy documents on QA 

Guidelines are very clear.  It is proposed at a good time taking into 
consideration the validation process and re engagement.  As all providers 

are in different sectors they address specific requirements relevant to 
their industry and organisation and allows flexibility.   

 
The areas to be addressed in Quality Assurance documentation is clear 

and the wording used is certainly easily understood, It also ensures that 

all providers are setting a standard to meet and exceed their company's 
expectations allowing improvement as they reflect on practices. 

 
This will set a standard among providers and will benefit all, it will 

contribute to the positive future development in training and education. 
 

We look forward to working with QQI in the near future. 
 
 


